
Dear Scott,

we would like to give you a letter of high recommendation
to use as you would like--in part or in whole. rf there is a
handicapped person looking for help with a kitchen, we
would be more than happy to have you show them
ours/yollrs. It was very difficult for us to picture what a
true accessible kitchen could look like. There really isn't
any way we can thank you, but maybe this will be of help.

George and Karen Clark
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